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Dry Heat Tournament, 2019 USGA Rules Changes and 2019 Event Calendar. I 

know a lot of you guys never read past the first paragraph, so I thought I’d at 

lease let you know what topics you will be missing by not reading further in the 

Newsletter. 

It’s almost time for the 2018 Dry Heat Tournament. This is a 2 day, partner best 

ball event, scheduled for Monday August 6th and Tuesday August 7th. You can 

bring in a playing partner from outside of the club or get one of your regular 

playing buddies to join you. The flyer for the event is on the website under 

Tournaments. Get your playing partner to commit and sign up as soon as possible 

as this fills up fast. 

There will be a number of USGA Rules of Golf changes coming in 2019. You can 

review a comprehensive list of the impending changes on the USGA.ORG website. 

Rules committee chairman, Greg Henry and the members of the Rules committee 

will be preparing a rules seminar for some time in the November or December 

timeframe. They will provide an on course presentation of the Rules changes and 

be available to answer any questions you may have. 

The 2019 Calendar of Events has been posted to the website. Please take a look at 

it, so you can begin planning your time for next season. One thing we have 

changed is for those playing the Blue tees and vying for the Club Championship, 

you will be playing a third round in 2019. Those not playing for the Championship 

will play 2 rounds with daily prizes awarded, as was done last year. 

Hope everyone is enjoying the summer, no matter where you are. 

Thanks, 

Joe Rutherford 

President TLQMC  


